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SHELDON CLASSICS CONCERT WITH MARK SPARKS RESCHEDULED DUE TO WEATHER 

 

ST. LOUIS, MO - Due to the impending winter weather forecast, Sheldon Classics with flutist Mark 

Sparks, originally scheduled for Wednesday, February 2, has been postponed to a date to be announced.  

 

Mark Sparks’ performance is part of The Sheldon Classics series. Ticket buyers will be contacted directly 

with their options for retaining or refunding their tickets. 
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